ANNUAL REPORT-GOLF COMMITTEE

by Frank Walton, Golf Chairman

The golf activity enjoyed a great season in
1978. Three tournaments were held, one each
at three different locations: Olomana, the old
standby; then two military courses: Hickam Air
Force Base and Kaneohe Marine Corps Air
Station.

One hundred eighty-one persons
participated: 150 men and 31 women. Sixteen
players participated in all three tournaments:
14 men and two women.

The steadily improving quality of our golf
program has been, in part, because of the fine
groundwork laid by Bill Capp in past years.

This year, Bill racked up a fine record as a
player. He won one tournament, placed
second in another and won closest to the pin
honors in a third. His average score for the
three tournaments was a neat 84.

For these reasons, we honored Bill as the
outstanding Outrigger Canoe Club Golfer for
the Year 1978.



